
Area 70 2020 Convention Cancelled 
 
Dear friends, 
 
The health and safety of our members is always our priority.  With the current state of 
emergency in Vermont banning gatherings over 250 people, this year’s convention is being 
cancelled. 
 
Many of the elements of this year’s program will be moved to the 2021 Convention.  Please 
save the date, April 16 – 18, 2021, at the Equinox Resort and Spa in Manchester, Vermont. 
 
What we need you to do: 

Please contact your hotel today to cancel your overnight room reservation.  If your 
room reservation is at the Equinox, call 877-854-7625 from 8:30am to 5pm Monday to 
Friday. By calling 877-854-7625, your overnight room reservation refund will be 
processed more quickly. The Equinox is expecting your call. 

 
Refunds: 

Within the next three weeks, we hope to have a refund check in the mail for your 
convention registrations and any meals you have purchased. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact us by email area70convention@aavt.org. 
 
Stay safe, stay healthy and we will see you next year in Manchester. 
 
 
Area 70 Convention Chair 
Area70Convention@aavt.org 
 
 


